
Certainly! Here's a simple example of a speech for raising an objection 

in a university faculty council meeting: 

--- 

"Chairperson, esteemed colleagues, 

I would like to raise an objection regarding the proposed amendment to 

the departmental curriculum that was circulated last week. While I 

understand and appreciate the intention to update and streamline our 

courses, I have concerns about the reduction of practical lab sessions in 

the new proposal. 

Practical experience is critical for our students, providing them with 

hands-on skills that are essential in their professional development. 

Reducing lab hours could diminish the quality of education we offer and 

potentially impact our students' future opportunities. 

I propose that we reconsider this amendment or work towards a balanced 

solution that maintains the integrity and effectiveness of our 

curriculum. Perhaps we could explore alternative ways to integrate 

theoretical and practical elements rather than reducing contact hours. 

I urge the council to consider the long-term implications this change 

might have on our students and our department's reputation. 

Thank you for considering my objection." 

--- 


